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Please DO NOT PASS HB3501. 

 

This will only make a bad situation worse.  Please stop enabling.  This would be a 

clear step backwards. 

 

Please don't continue to allow/encourage the further destruction of the once-great 

city of Portland.  Urban camping should be illegal.  Public spaces are not for 

camping. The trash, feces, needles, etc. are a health hazard and erode the usability 

of our downtown for the general public. 


